
Students in the M.S. in Statistics program and affiliated faculty offer 

statistical consulting services at no charge to campus students, fac-

ulty, staff, and members of the community.  The seminar course 

STAT 454/654 exists as a forum for local researchers to engage 

with statisticians while giving the program’s students consulting ex-

perience and an opportunity to serve the research community. 

 

 

The seminar is now scheduling clients for the current semester.  If 

you would like more information, please contact Scott Goddard at 

sdgoddard@alaska.edu or 474-5514. 
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